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Anfir and Cassa Centrale Banca:  

the priority is development of local businesses  

An agreement aimed at strengthening the commitment between the Cassa Centrale Group and 

Regional Financial Companies to further facilitate access to credit for SMEs through efficient use of 

public incentive tools. 

Trento, 9 April 2024– A Memorandum of Understanding was signed between ANFIR, the National 

Association of Regional Financial Companies, chaired by Michele Vietti, and the Cassa Centrale 

Group, with the aim of strengthening their existing partnership in Italy. 

The banks affiliated with the Cassa Centrale Group operate in support of microenterprises and SMEs 

by promoting and enhancing, through existing agreements, the various initiatives developed in their 

areas by Regional Financial Companies. 

The initiative is part of the recent reform of public incentives for businesses with the aim of 

standardizing existing forms of aid. Specific products will be identified which respond to the needs 

of local enterprises and act in synergy with the instruments managed by individual financial 

companies using public and own funds, encouraging further collaboration between ANFIR and the 

Cassa Centrale Group while strengthening and integrating their respective operational capabilities 

in support of the development of enterprise. 

The focus will be on training in subsidized business financing instruments for potential beneficiaries, 

with a view to continuously improving their competitiveness. 

“An important partnership has been sealed with today's signature," declared Michele Vietti, 

President of ANFIR, "optimizing the roles of Cassa Centrale and our Association in support of 

outstanding local enterprises which are sometimes penalized by their small size.” 

“We are very satisfied with the signature of this agreement," stated Sandro Bolognesi, CEO of Cassa 

Centrale Banca, "which will allow us to enhance the partnerships already in place in many parts of 

the country, simplifying the membership process and the conveyance of information, with a view 

to promoting access to credit – also subsidized - by the microenterprises and SMEs who are our 

members and customers." 
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For further information: 

ANFIR (National Regional Financial Association) Press Officer 

+39 366 7890340 – robi.demarco@gmail.com  

 

Cassa Centrale Banca Press Office 

+39 0461 313 600 – comunicazione@cassacentrale.it  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANFIR – National Association of Regional Financial Companies is an association bringing together 18 financial companies in Italy's regions 

and autonomous provinces. Member companies manage a total of over 10 billion euros in regional resources and own funds for 

enterprise, in addition to the resources available under 2021-2027 EU programming. 

 

The Cassa Centrale – Credito Cooperativo Italiano Group includes 66 Cooperative Banks - Rural Banks - Raiffeisenkassen and 1,480 

branches across Italy, with more than 12,000 employees and over 470,000 cooperative partners. With balance sheet assets of EUR 89.6 

billion as of 31 December 2023, the Group ranks among Italy's top 10.  
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